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23rd March 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of children in Y3, 

 

I am delighted to let you know that Cathedral Schools Trust have secured us tickets for the whole of Year 3 to attend 

the Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra’s concert at Colston Hall in Bristol on Thursday 12th April. All the primary 

schools in the trust will also be attending. I attach a flyer which gives further information. 

 

It’s a fantastic opportunity for the children to hear different instruments being played and to experience a big 

concert atmosphere.  

 

We will be travelling by coach, accompanied by all Y3 staff.  

 

There is NO charge for the trip. As the venue is within 10 miles, the permission you gave for local trips on the home-

school agreement is sufficient for this trip. We will therefore assume that unless we hear otherwise from you, we 

have your permission for your child to attend. 

 

We will be leaving at 12:30pm and will arrive back at approximately 4:15pm. The children will need to bring a packed 

lunch and water bottle. If your child has free school meals, we can provide a packed lunch for you – just order on 

Parent Pay with 3 days’ notice. If you pay for meals, you can also order a school packed lunch if you prefer but again, 

you need to order with 3 days’ notice.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need further information and look out on seesaw for reminders 

nearer the time. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Miriam Fredrickson 

Head Teacher  
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